


Shannell & David Hsueh

Prayer Requests
1. For wisdom and courage to face the current trials we’re going through  
2. For more salvations to come out of the Normal University ministry 
3. For a smooth transition to the Philippines and new ministry opportunities

                       Contact Info
E-mail: shannellhsueh@gmail.com    
Field Address:  
101 Huafeng street, Kushan District,  
Kaohsiung City 80469, Taiwan R.O.C.

                                                         Spring 2022

           Missionaries to Taiwan

Normal University Student Ministry 

Subway Evangelism on Easter 

Easter Sunday Water Baptism Abi’s first surf lesson (w/ Dad & Grandpa)

 
                  

      

     Hello from Taiwan, hope this letter finds you well. As I reflect on these 
last few months, I can honestly say they have been some of the toughest 
since first arriving in Taiwan. For those who have been praying for us, 
thank you so much! Though the enemy is trying to derail us, this season is 
allowing David and I to go deeper in Him than we ever have before.  
  

     You know what's really cool too? Even in the dark night of the soul, God 
continues to move, because He loves people that much.  
 

    This last weekend was Easter Sunday, and we celebrated the new life of 
one of our students from the Normal University Ministry. Cai-Qi has been 
attending our club for the last year. Several months ago, she went on our 
“Experience God” weekend retreat, and since then has done one on one 
discipleship classes with a local church leader. She made the decision on 
Easter Sunday to be baptized in water. During her testimony she shared 
about how she felt God had been chasing her for her whole life and how 
happy she was to finally be His.  
    A few miles away, another AG church in Kaohsiung was having a very 
unconventional Easter service. After worship and a “mini” sermon, the 
congregation was divided into groups and sent out onto the streets! Their 
assignment? Spread the Easter message to anyone you can find! In a time 
span of about 50 min, neighbors that had never stepped foot in the church 
before got to hear the resurrection story—not from the pastor, but from our 
church members! The service concluded with all the groups coming back 
and sharing testimonies of what God had done.  
    David and I are also excited about some new changes coming our way. 
In just a few short weeks…. we are moving to the Philippines! 
    After several years of prayer and discussions with leadership, we’ve 
accepted a two year assignment to work and study at Asia Pacific 
Theological Seminary. During this time we will further our own education, 
as well as teach and serve the Chinese community in the area. Though we 
will miss Taiwan terribly, we believe this time in the Philippines will equip us 
for the long term call God has in Taiwan. We’re excited for new adventures!
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